
From: Parra, Jerome  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 3:02 PM 
To: KXTV-All <KXTV-All@news10.net> 
Subject: Goodbye! 
  
All, 
  
I want to share with you that I will be leaving ABC10.  It has been 
an extraordinary privilege to work with each and every one of 
you.  I’m very proud of the work we’ve done together over the last 
4 years.  I know this team will grow creatively and have a bright 
future.  The time is right for a new chapter in my career.  I am 
looking forward to what’s next.  My last day at the station will be 
Friday.  Thank you for a professionally rewarding and fun 
experience. 
  
My contact information will be 
jeromeparra24@gmail.com 
mobile 916-472-4896 
  
JEROME PARRA 
News Director 

|   KXTV 400 Broadway, Sacramento CA 95818
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